Pediatric Transport Survey for EMS Providers



Please scan QR code with your smartphone camera -or- find paper copies at the OCH trauma office.



Research Study: Identifying and addressing barriers to safe pediatric ground ambulance transport

- Survey should take approximately 5 minutes to complete
- Responses are anonymous
- Opt-out of this survey or stop answering questions at any time
- Enter into a raffle to win a pair of trauma shears

The study you are about to participate in is being carried out by the Oishei Children's Hospital Injury Prevention Research Group. The goal of these questions is to better understand the challenges that EMS professionals face when transporting pediatric patients to the hospital and the steps we can take to help address these challenges. Ultimately, we hope to provide comprehensive training on the use of pediatric ambulance restraints to improve the safety of both you and your patients during transport.

Thank you for participating!

If you have any questions about this study, please contact Ben Kasper at BKasper1@kaleidahealth.org.